DURANGO, COLORADO 81301

March 23, 1987

Professor Bill Emerson Secretary-Treasurer, Rocky Mountain Section, M.A.A. Department of Mathematical Sciences Metropolitan State College Box 38 Denver, CO 80204

Dear Bill:

Thanks for the check for the short course and the advertisement in the newsletter. There will be an advertisement for the course in the next issue of FOCUS and I will be sending advertisements and reservation forms to department chairs this week. With that finished I can sit back and wait for people to respond. Announcements and registration forms will also be available at our spring meeting.

While I am not sure if it is necessary, I am enclosing a financial summary of last summer's short course.

Sincerely,

Gary Grefsrud, Professor Department of Mathematics

GG:cc